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May 12, 2011 - Fannin Pregnancy Care Center is offering a Nutrition/Cooking on a Budget class
(starting May 19), at 1500 N. Center Street in Bonham, in the new Stepping Stones building on
Thursdays from 5 - 7 p.m. Please call 903-640-8230 or email
steppingstones@fanninpregnancy.org for more information or to enroll. Classes are free, but
seating is limited.
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